CM/Res. 161 (XI)


ALL AFRICA TRADE FAIR


The Council of Ministers of the Organization of African Unity, meeting in its Eleventh Ordinary Session in Algiers, Algeria, from 4 to 12 September 1968,

Considering that the Government of Kenya is making a feasibility study on the possibilities of being host to the Fair in Nairobi,

Noting that preliminary Kenyan reports indicate that the staging of the Fair will cost more than US$1 million,

RECOMMENDS that the Government of Kenya submit to the OAU Secretariat a detailed feasibility report on holding the Fair in Nairobi before the twelfth ordinary session of the council of Ministers.
